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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,/2c’ NOV 102008
I am writing asking you to deny Peoria Disposal
delist electric arc furnace dust (AS 2008-010). The Boarddoor expansion of the landfill, an expansion both Peoria County andthe IPCB have already denied. The safety of what PDC is proposingcannot be assured—PDC conducted no assessment of the impact onits existing landfill, the process details are not available for review, thetesting was very limited, no indepencent labs verified the results, and noon-site testing was conducted at the landfills where the material will bedisposed. PDC’s proposal simply shifts the risks to safe drinking water tocommunities over the Mahomet aquifer instead of the San Koty. Pleasework with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of trulyclosing this unwanted legacy and eliminating further risks to the healthand safety of our community.
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